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2110 Wyandot Drive

Denver, CO 80221

Phone:
303 426-7006

e-mail:
Ron@ghpd.com
http://
www.WebFamilyTree.com
Ron Dahl

November 23, 1997
Bob & Pat Dahl
8021 San Hacienda Circle
Buena Park, CA 90620 

USA
Dear Bob & Pat:

I got your name from Marilyn (Dahl) Hensley.  My aunt Violet (Dahl) Walsvik has also mentioned meeting you.

I really like working with genealogy, and you are sure welcome to browse my internet site listed above.  I have ancestors born before 1900 on the site.  Your great grandfather Ole Dahl is there, as well as quite a few others.

Let me know if you would be interested in having either Marilyn or I send you additional information on our common ancestors back in Norway as we discover it.

Marilyn may have already gotten genealogical information from you, but if  you have any additional information to share, we would both be very glad to receive it.

Sincerely,

Ron Dahl



